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April 1,2020

To: Holt Public Schools Parents

I want to take this opportunity to provide you with some important information concerning student
(and participants of Holt Public Schools sponsored activities including the preschool and child care
programs) accidents and injuries, resulting medical expenses and student accident insurance.

e Holt Public Schools students are not covered by any District insurance.

e Student injuries & related expenses are not covered by District insurance.

e Any and all medical expenses/costs for your student will be your responsibility.
* You may need to maintain insurance coverage in order to cover such expenses.

In the past, when there was an accident or injury, for example, a student who fell on a school
playground was injured and medical expenses were incurred, parents have stated that they were
unaware that the District does not provide insurance coverage for such situations. Unfortunately, it is
only after the fact that parents learn that insurance coverage for their children must be provided by
parents/guardians.

To prevent you from facing this situation, I want to make you aware now of the need to evaluate your
own personal insurance coverage and obtain additional insurance if needed. If students are not covered
under your existing insurance for accidents or injuries at school, you may wish to discuss your
insurance needs with an insurance professional.

If you have any questions concerning student accidents or injuries or the contents of this letter, please
do not hesitate to contact me.
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